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This letter serves to confirm that the sewer lines at 4530 Griggs are no longer in use and have been abandoned for 

several years.  Upon our inspection, we verified that the lines in question do not service any other buildings, 

establishments, homes or community mains or adjacent lines.   

It is my Professional opinion that both lines should be capped and plugged. 

 

 

Felix J. Powell 

Felix J. Powell, 
RMPL 38821 
  

 

 

 

  


